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November 12, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Students & Staff, 
 
The changes in our normal routines & activities due to COVID-19 has been challenging for 
everyone. I would like to thank all the parents for adapting to the change of our morning drop 
off. Checking temperatures, greeting the students, and speaking with the parents every morning 
has been a positive change. It’s a great way to start the day. 
 
Thanksgiving break is coming soon. As a reminder please remember the following: 
 
*When you are quarantined, that includes every member of your household.  
(Every person that lives in your house) If this in any way involves a student that requires remote 
learning, do not visit the school to pick up computers or homework. Call the school and the 
necessary steps will be taken to ensure your child’s education needs are met.   
 
*If you have had close contact with anyone that has been ill, please contact the nurse’s office to 
discuss your individual situation. We can then decide if your child should remain at home or 
attend class.  
 
*If your child is ill, please do not send them to school. Call the school to discuss the proper 
protocol. 
  
*Wear Your Mask…..*Wash Your Hands…..*Social Distance 
  
Please reduce the risk of exposure and help to ensure the safety and wellness of our students, 
staff, families and our community.  
 
Enjoy The Holidays! Stay well & be safe! 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Martin, RN 
Runge District Nurse 
830-239-4315 Ext 309 
martinl@rungeisd.org 
 
 
          
 


